
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #5-3-2020 

Date:      5/15/2020 

Subject: Update on the 2020 USSVI Convention 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  

The USSVI national board of directors has decided to 
cancel the 2020 USSVI Convention in Tucson. It has 
been tentatively rescheduled for August 2023. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
 


